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       ROAD CLOSURE 
- Chestnut St. – 

 
WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 13 and THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 14, 2024 

 
 
  As part of the city’s maintenance program, please be advised that Covell Tree Service will 
be working on the 200 block of Chestnut Street (between Sherman St. and Holcomb St.) on 
Wednesday, November 13th, and Thursday, November 14th between the hours of 6:30 AM 
and 5:00 PM. The work involves the cutting down and removal of one tree. The work is being 
performed in front of 265 Chestnut Street. MPT devices and flaggers will be utilized as 
necessary Maintenance and Protection of Traffic will be performed as follows:  
 
Chestnut St. 
Closured from Sherman St. to Holcomb St., access to local traffic only. 
 

 
 This work is scheduled to begin on Wednesday, November 13, 2024, from 6:30 
AM to 5:00 PM each day, finishing on Thursday, November 14, 2024.   

 
Delays should be expected on Chestnut St.  Access is restricted to local traffic only, 

and motorists should avoid the area if possible and use detours around the construction 
zone. As always, motorists should exercise extreme caution when encountering work crews 
and work zones. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the Engineering Department at (315) 785-

7740. 
 

The City of Watertown would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation 
while this work is completed. 
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